
BARKER LIONS TALE 
Feb.10th, 2012 

 
        Dear Lions, 
 

The next regular meeting of the Barker Lions will be held at our Lions 
building on Wednesday Feb. 15th.   The meeting will be starting at 
7pm.sharp. Our program for the evening will be a Rotary Exchange student.   

  
Our club has been invited to the Kendall Lions meeting on March 

15th. This has always been a great time for all that have attended in the past. 
Lion Margo has been asked to be their guest speaker and she hopes some 
members will join her. 

 
Lion Dick Burley would like all members to get out and sell the 

lottery tickets. At last count we did not sell enough tickets to cover all the 
winners we might have. 

 
All members are needed to help with our upcoming pancake breakfast 

on March 4th. A schedule of your work time will be sent soon. 
 
The Past Presidents meeting to set up officers for next year will be 

held Sunday March 11th at the Lions building starting at 2pm. If you would 
like to run for an office please let a Past President know. Your Secretary 
would like to step down and would encourage anyone with computer skills 
to run for this office.  

   
Dates to remember: 
Feb.15th Regular Meeting 
Mar.4th Pancake Breakfast 
Mar.7th Regular Meeting 
Mar.11th Past Pres. Meeting (2pm) 
Mar.21st Regular Meeting    
                                                     
                                         Hope to see you Wed. 
 
 
                                                   Lion Matt, Secretary 
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